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Comments: The Forest Service's draft plan for management of over-snow vehicles (OSVs) on Stanislaus

National Forest, proposes to permit snowmobile use in Carson-Iceberg and Emigrant Wilderness areas. II

DISAGREE WITH THIS PROPOSAL, as these areas are currently closed to motorized use. There is an

extensive network of logging and other roads throughout these forests and other nearby national forests that are

available for use, and adding Carson-Iceberg and Emigrant Wilderness areas is unecessary. Wilderness areas

should be kept wild! Those who wish to explore these areas should be able to do so in peace and quiiet, causing

only reduced impacts to wildlife and the habitat. Thank you for your consideration.


